
 
 

Monday 16th March, 2020. 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re. Covid–19 / Coronavirus 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have decided to postpone a couple of events due to 

happen over the next couple of weeks. This will include the Indigo class assembly and the 

Spring Music Recital planned for this week and the Green Class assembly which was 

planned for next week.  

We appreciate how disappointing this is for you and the children but we have decided to 

postpone as a precautionary measure as it will reduce the potential risk that larger 

gatherings currently pose. We will run these events at a later date though.  

For Red class parents we would also appreciate it if children were dropped off at the 

rainbow gate for the time being to reduce the amount of people coming through the 

classroom. 

Finally, we have been advised that all local sporting events have been cancelled in light of 

the current situation.  

Please also be aware that we have set up a page on the school website in the “Parents” 

section with copies of any letters and links to advice etc.  

Thank you in anticipation of your cooperation and support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Jodie Flynn 

Headteacher 


